
Extract from Hansard 
[COUNCIL - Wednesday, 11 September 2002] 

 p696c-696c 
Hon Barry House 

 [1] 

GOVERNMENT’S VEHICLE STAMP DUTY PROPOSALS 
Petition 

Hon Barry House presented a petition, by delivery to the Clerk, from one person requesting the Legislative 
Council to urge the Government to review the impact of its vehicle stamp duty proposals, in particular the 
potential for a negative impact on sales, loss of employment opportunities and the adverse impact of these 
factors on the West Australian economy. 
[See paper No 183.] 
 


